

Houston-Galveston Area Council

Office of the Executive Director

March 19, 2014

Mr. Jeff Braun Emergency Management Coordinator Fort Bend County 307 Fort Street Richmond, TX 77469

RE: Regional Mutual Aid Agreement

Dear Mr. Braun:

A working group of the H-GAC Regional Homeland Coordinating Council (RHSCC) completed a revision of the regional Mutual Aid Agreement (MAA) in 2012. RHSCC Chair, Dennis Storemski, presented the revised agreement to the H-GAC Board of Directors in July 2013.

You may provide the attached agreement to other potential users in your county such as volunteer fire departments, Emergency Service Districts (ESD's), school districts, and cities.

To become a party to the MAA, the individual authorized by the entity's governing body must sign the agreement and provide the original to H-GAC.

As indicated in the agreement, H-GAC is the administrative agency and will be responsible for maintaining individual original signed agreements. H-GAC will also maintain the points of contact for each party to the agreement.

Mail your signed agreements to H-GAC, Homeland Security Program, P O Box 22777, Houston TX 77227. Upon receipt of the signed agreement, H-GAC will provide instructions for you to add contact information.

If you have any questions, contact Dennis Storemski, RHSCC Chair at Dennis.Storemski@houstontx.gov or Faye Prevot, H-GAC Regional Homeland Security Coordinator at faye.prevot@h-gac.com or 713-993-2442.

Sincerely,

Jack Steele

JS/fp Enclosure

